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Question:  

 

Is the Department concerned that the current arrangements for supporting people with 

[Machado Joseph Disease] (MJD) are adequate?    

a) If not, what strategies are being pursued to improve them?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health has provided funding to the Machado Joseph Disease Foundation 

(MJDF) since 2012 for primary health care service delivery to people living with MJD in the 

Northern Territory.  The current funding agreement provides $769,968.10 (GST incl) to the 

MJDF from 2014-15 to 2016-17 to employ Aboriginal Health Workers, provide genetic 

counselling, and develop and disseminate educational resources.   

 

This funding complements the $1.65 million (GST incl) to the MJDF from 2014-15 to    

2016-17 that the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet is providing from the 

Indigenous Advancement Strategy to support people living with MJD. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


